
 

 

 

 

 

 

 
Website & Technology Committee Meeting Minutes 

March 16, 2020 @ 7pm 

 

A meeting of the South Riding Proprietary Website and Technology Committee was convened this day via 

conference call due to the Covid-19 situation. 

 

 

Committee Members Present: Michael Beardslee & Drew Ellis 

 

SRP and Board Representatives Present: Michael Hardin (BOD), Wendy Taylor, Kristi Felouzis and 

Christine Bean, (staff)  

 

Guests Present: None 

 

Call to Order – Chair, Mr. Beardslee called the meeting to order at 7:01 p.m. and asked if anyone would be 

recording the meeting.  

 

Resident Comment – None 

 

Approval of Minutes – Mr. Ellis MOVED and Mr. Beardslee SECONDED to approve the February 2020 

minutes as presented. The motion passed unanimously. 

 

Board of Directors Update- canceling March events and looking at other future events that could be affected 

by virus. We are trying to move some events to later dates.  

 

NT Connections Update – Staff discussed current issues, pending open tickets and contract.  

 

Website Redesign Progress – Members discussed the status of new site and progress. All agreed that we need 

to continue to work through the remaining few issues and get them done.  

 

Adjourn – Mr. Ellis MOVED and Mr. Beardslee SECONDED to adjourn the meeting at 7:43 p.m. 

 

Next Meeting: April 20, 2020, 7 pm via teleconference 


